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ST. PRAYAG PUBLIC SCHOOL

H-4/5,PITAMPURA,DELHI-110034

DATE: 10.08.22

Dear Parents

As per the Directorate of Education's orders, 13th August 2022,
second Saturday will be a normal working day this time.

The Independence Day celebrations which had earlier been
scheduled on 12th August 2022, will now be celebrated on 13th August

2022.

All the parents are therefore, advised to send their wards on 13th
August 2022 as a usual working day in a proper school uniform.

Presence of all the students is mandatory.
Thanks and Regards
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